
 

 

Erewash Indoor Bowls Club 
 

For access to the new Bowlr Booking system click on the link below 

 

Click here for access to the Bowlr Rink Booking System 

 

From Sunday 21st April we are switching to a new bowls systems provider. The system is 
called Bowlr and its run and maintained by a national company based on the south coast of 
England. They have been operating for several years & provide bowls systems for the EIBA & 
many clubs across the country. We expect there may be a few teething problems during the 
transfer, so we ask you to be patient and report any problems to us - we are now operating 
our summer timetable and the club is only open limited hours, so please email us with any 
questions to: 
 

eibc@btconnect.com 
 
You will no longer be able to access the current rink diary system, leagues & competition 
details from the club web page. However, you will be able to access these things by logging 
onto directly onto the Bowlr system on your phone, laptop, home PC, etc. 
  
The full URL for members to access the login page is https://erewash.bowlr.co.uk. Type 
this address into the address bar at the top of the page on any browser (Google, Edge, 
Chrome, etc). Please bookmark this page for future reference.  
  
To Login you will be asked for your membership number, which will always be four digits, 
i.e. 1234. If you only have two or three digits in your number just add one or two zeros at 
the start to make it a four-digit number ie 0024. 
  
You will then need to enter a password, which initially has been set as- 

1. Initial of your Christian name 
2. Surname 
3. Membership number (4 digits) 
4. All lower case with no space 

eg. For Joe Shmoe (old member number #202) his password would be – jshmoe0202 

   

Once logged-in members should set a new password so as to reduce the possibility of 

someone else logging in as them.  

Thanks, John Arnett, Erewash IBC 
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